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October 2021 
Ref: HWWR211019 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Statutory Consultation on the introduction of parking restrictions  
 
We are proposing to introduce some No Waiting at Any Time (double yellow lines) restrictions on 
junctions or locations of compromised visibility on various roads within High Wycombe. The restrictions 
are being introduced to create a safer environment for pedestrians and road users as well as encourage 
compliance with the Highway Code Rule 243, which prohibits parking opposite or within 10 metres of a 
junction. 

 
What can you do? 
If this letter has been posted to you then the proposals put forward during this Statutory Consultation may 
be in the vicinity of your property. If you would like to view or comment on the proposals, please visit the 
Your Voice Bucks website at https://yourvoicebucks.citizenspace.com/roads-parking/countywide-public-
consultation  where you will find a link to an online survey, please complete it by the 9th November 2021. 
Alternatively, you can email parkingtro@buckinghamshire.gov.uk or write to us at the address at the top of 
this letter with your comments. 

The proposals can also be viewed via an interactive map at Buckinghamshire Public Consultation 

(buckinghamshiretraffweb.uk) and then selecting Formal Consultation 006 -Static. 

If you do not have access to the internet, you can see a copy of the proposed plans by visiting The Gateway, 
Gatehouse Road, Aylesbury, HP19 8FF between Monday – Thursday 8:45am – 5:15pm and Friday 8:45am – 
4:45pm.  

What happens next? 

Following the Statutory Consultation, we may be required to provide your response to anyone who 
wishes to see it; but we will remove your name and any other personal information. If you have any 
further questions about the proposed measures, or require assistance to take part, please call our 
contact centre on 01296 382416. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Ricky Collymore  
Technician – Design Services Team 
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